Tourism Tasmania

Head Office Level 2 22 Elizabeth Street Hobart Tasmania Australia 7000

GPO Box 399 Hobart
Tasmania 7001

Phone 03 6230 8235 Facsimile 03 6230 8353 Enquiries: Fae Robinson

Phone:

03 6230 8132

File:

E-Mail:

Fae.Robinson@tourism.tas.gov.au

TASMANIA

29 May 2003

FILE No:

DOC:

MARS/PRISM:

The General Manager
Adjudication Branch
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
PO Box 1199
Dickson ACT 2602

Dear Mr Grimwade

Thank you for your letter of 12 May 2003 in which you invite submissions from interested parties regarding the Qantas Airways Limited and British Airways Plc application for reauthorisation of the Joint Services Agreement.

Tourism Tasmania supports the renewal of the Agreement given the importance of the United Kingdom and Europe as source markets for visitors to the State, and on the basis that greater levels of passenger capacity, schedule flexibility and airline choice linking Europe to Australia engenders increased price competition and greater consumer choice.

I look forward to advice on the outcome of the deliberations of the Commission.

Yours sincerely

Malcolm Wells

Acting Chief Executive

Calcoln Wells

AUST. COMPETITION & CONSUMER COMMISSION CANBERRA
- 3 JUN 2003